
 

 

 

                                                                               Tuesday 23rd March 2021 

INTERNET SAFETY 

 
In school we are continually reminding the children about how to stay safe on line 

Through our discussions we have become increasingly aware of the APPS, such as 

TikTok, Snap Chat, that some children may be using that are not age appropriate. 

Please can we ask that you check that any electronic device your child has is set with 

age appropriate restrictions and regularly check what your child is doing, watching 

and participating in? 

Do you know what apps your child has on their tablet or device? 

Are they age appropriate? 

How long are they spending on their electronic devices? 

Please see the WEB ZONE tab on our school website where you can gain further 

knowledge and information regarding apps and websites. 

Matters regarding social media will not be dealt with in school and will be directed to 

the appropriate service as it takes away valuable teaching and learning time. 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility. Thank you. 

 

 


